

103 Schroon River Road Warrensburg, NY 12885-4803 518.623.2861

Timothy D. Lawson
Superintendent of Schools
x208/fax 518.623.2961

Cynthia Turcotte School Business Administrator District Clerk x204/fax 518.623.2436

Douglas A. Duell *Jr/Sr High School Principal*x212/fax 518.623.5089

Stephen Nolan

Jr/Sr High School Asst. Principal
Athletic Director
x227/fax 518.623.4933

Gail Lawson Sarah Landers School Counselors x218/fax 518.623.4388

Donna Webster *District Treasurer*x205/fax 518.623.2436

One James Street Warrensburg, NY 12885-1669 518.623.9747

Amy Langworthy
Elementary School Principal
x5/fax 518.623.3779

Dr. Kathleen BernhardDirector of P.P.S.
x2/fax 518.623.3775

WARRENSBURG CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 21, 2012

Mr. Raymond Ciccarelli, Superintendent Bolton Central School 26 Horicon Avenue P.O. Box 120 Bolton Landing, New York 12814

RAY

Dear Mr. Ciccarelli,

Congratulations on your successful passage of the 2012-2013 school budget last week. As public school districts in New York State continue to work through difficult fiscal parameters, it will be of increased value for neighboring districts to explore efforts to improve efficiency through cost effective means.

As a result of the passing of our budget, we are once again considering offering Driver Education classes to Warrensburg students during the summer. It is our anticipation that we will be appointing your Driver Education teacher, Mr. Patrick Boire for this purpose.

The Warrensburg Central School does not own a vehicle suitable to teach driver education. By means of this letter, we are requesting the use of your driver education car between July 5, 2012 and August 15, 2012 for the purpose of offering this course.

Thank you for your consideration and let me know of any associated fees and/or costs.

Respectfully yours, WARRENSBURG CENTRAL SCHOOL

Mr. Timothy D. Lawson Superintendent of Schools